
Minutes of the Sugar Hill Broadband Committee 
December 6, 2022 
Via Zoom 4:30 - 5:30 
Attending: Nancy Martland, Doug Evelyn, Jeanne Cummings, Mike Morley, Margo Connors 
Carol Miller, consultant 
 
Meeting focused on reviewing the scoring metric for Broadband proposal requests that will be 
received by the town. The group assigned numeric values to different aspects of the RFP. 
We hope to get at least three submissions. 
 
Carol reported that New Hampshire Electric COOP was awarded $50 million in round one of 
fund distribution by the state.The $40 million award in round two should be announced by the 
end of the year. 
 
Next meeting: December 14, 2022 at 5 pm via Zoom. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Margo Connors 
 


